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21st October 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you of the extra-curricular opportunities we have in the Music Department.  
 

 Lunchtime (1:35pm-2:10pm) After school (3:15pm-4:15pm) 

Monday Choir  Prefect meeting  

Wednesday  Orchestra 

Friday Music Theory Band 

 
In addition to this, we have the practice rooms which are open to students to practice either the school’s or 
their own instruments during break, lunch or after school.  
 
If students are interested in taking up a new instrument, then do get in touch as we have a fantastic peripatetic 
program with plenty of teachers who deliver a wide variety of instrument lessons. E.g. Piano, Guitar, Drums, 
Woodwinds, Brass, Strings. 
 
Finally, we have a very exciting year of concerts, performances and productions coming up where our choir and 
orchestra will be performing to a number of different audiences. Students are also able to sing solos, perform 
individually or in small groups. The possibilities are endless and if your child has a musical talent, or interest in 
getting involved from a production side of things, then I encourage them to see me and get involved.  
 
I look forward to a very successful and exciting year! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Lauren Keene 
Subject Leader of Music  
 


